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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

7th March 2025 

Dear Waverton Families,  

I hope you have enjoyed the sun this week. The children were very pleased 

to see it as they could go on the field.  

 

World Book Day 

The children enjoyed sharing their books with another class while relaxing in their 

pyjamas.   

 

Policies 

As mentioned in a previous newsletter we regularly update our school policies which 

are on the website for you to read. I would like to take this opportunity to draw your 

attention to two policies, our parent charter and communication policy. They are 

attached to this email, please take time to read these. 

 

Competition 

Years 3-6 have brought home an activity to enter a competition organised by PANINI. 

The closing date for the competition is Monday 10th March. Entries should be returned 

to school. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Cartwright 


